Serampore Colleqe

Date: 21.09.2023

NOTICE

The National Service Scheme, popularly known as NSS, was launched in Mahatma Gandhi’s
birth centenary year 1969 on 24™ September as a voluntary service programme for student
youth and aimed to develop students' personalities through community service. On 24"
September NSS Day is celebrated every year across India. This year, NSS Units (Unit I, II,
Il &IV), Serampore College, have decided to observe belated NSS Day on September 26,
2023 (Tuesday) from 11 a.m. to 3.30 p.m. in the CLRC Auditorium. All NSS volunteers have

to attend the programme.

All NSS volunteers who have enrolled this year are instructed to attend the said programme.
This is mandatory for them as the ‘orientation programme’ will also be held on this day.
During the ‘Orientation Programme’, students in Semesters I and III can also register their

names as "NSS Volunteers."

For further details contact to any one of the NSS Programme Officer of the following:

1. Pradipta Sau (Phone No: 9681682448)( Department of Journalism )

2. Anadi Roy Chowdhury, (Phone No: 9433565454 / 8910304140) ( Department of
Physiology )

3. Anirban Guha Thakurta (Phone No: 9846182402) ( Department of English )

4. Chumki De (Phone No: 8910360951) ( Department of Philosophy )

Dr. Vansanglura
Principal & CEO
Principal
Serampore College 4
NB: Plégég g}PnOgrgésgn?t?a? Bla/cuments (2 copies of passport size photo, copy of Aadhar card and copy of

college pay slip) for enrollment during the Orientation programme.




